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December 13, 2016
To whom it may concern:
RE: Wood Dale Electric

This letter is provided on behalf of Wood Dale Electric to provide input on their performance associated with the
Clare Oaks Project in Bartlett, IL.

Wood Dale Electric was the primary electrical subcontractor on the Clare Oaks Project located in Bartlett, IL. The
Clare Oaks project, completed in December, 2007 included a complete sitework renovation, massive and selective
demolition of portions of the existing convent, school, chapel and central plant, and complete construction of a
new 369,000 gsf Continuing Care Retirement Community (CCRC). New construction consisted of 10 cottages, a 5-
story structural steel structure containing 154 Independent Living Units with underground parking, a 3-story
structural steel structure containing Health Center containing 120 Skilled Nursing Beds and 16 Alzheimer’s units
and a 18,000 sf Commons facility containing central dining, indoor swimming pool, activities facilities and
administrative areas for the operations group.

Wood Dale Electric was initially engaged to assist in the preconstruction effort to help coordinate a complete and
efficient electrical system and help monitor and provide input on the project budget through design completion.
With a solid performance throughout the preconstruction period and an excellent reputation within the greater
Chicago community and a commitment to meet the projects critical success factors, they were ultimately awarded
the subcontract agreement for the complete electrical package on the project including all special systems. The
value of work the work was in excess of $8.5MM and completed within the course of the 22 month project.

Throughout the course of construction Wood Dale Electric consistently performed to meet or exceed the goals of
the project. They were an instrumental component in our overall delivery. Their leadership and field team
consistently provided a safe, coordinated and efficient installation. We never received any complaints from any of
their second tier subcontractors or vendors.

We certainly hold Wood Dale Electric on a list of highly regarded subcontractors with whom we would happily
approach again for future opportunities.

Respectively,

Brian Baas
Project Executive

BUILD A BETTER WAY."



